
 

Dear Parents, 

“Take Our Daughters and Sons to Work” day is quickly approaching on 

Friday February 1, 2019.  Should you like to take your daughter or son to 

work on that day, please make sure to complete the attached filed-trip form, 

which also includes a document explaining the parameters of the program.  

This is necessary in order for your child’s absence to be approved and 

excused. 

Please return the completed field-trip form to your homeroom teacher 

before February 1, 2019. 

 

Your Partners In Education, 

The Second Grade Team 






